FEE 1 1982

Docket No. 50-255

Consumers Power Company
ATTN: Mr. J. D. Selby
President
1945 West Parnall Road

Jackson, MI 49201

Centlemen:

This confirms a telephone conversation between Mr. D. J. Vande Walle of your
staff and Mr. D. C. Boyd of my staff in which it was agreed that the next
periodic meeting between Consumers Power Company and the Nuclear Regulatory
Commission would be conducted beginning at 2:00 p.m., February 17, 1982,

at the Nuclear Regulatory Commission's Regiop III Office in Glen Ellynm,
I11linois.

The purpose of this meeting is to review the status of your ongoing progr:m
to improve the regulatory performance of the Palisades plant.

We will gladly discuss any questions you may have concerning this matter.

Sincerely,

Ortginal signed by
James G. Keppler |

James G. Keppler
Regional Administrator

ces
J. W. Reynolds, Executive
Vice President
R. B. DeWitt, Vice President
Nuclear Operations
R. W. Montross, Manager
D. P. Hoffman,
Licensing Administrator \
D. J. Vande Walle,
Licensing Administrator
DMB/Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII ‘
Ronald Callen, Michigan ]
|
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